
Tudor Church of England Primary School 

‘Live to learn, and learn to live, in fullness of life’. 

 

Forest Fridays. 

The children in our youngest classes enjoy a ‘Forest 

Friday’ in our own developed Forest area. They enjoy 

making mud pies, playing in the mud kitchen, digging the 

soil and hunting for bugs.  

They have also been planting little viola plants this 

morning to cheer up their outside spaces. They enjoyed 

scooping the compost into the pots. 

They also did some Forest Bathing. This is when they 

find ourselves a little space in the garden and stand, sit 

or lie down and just listen, think, feel calm and still. They 

said it helps them with their wellbeing. The children 

thought they did actually feel nice and relaxed after 

they had done this little task. 

 

 

 

 

Planting. 

The children made little paper cups and planted broad 

beans, sweet peas and acorns. 

  

Hot Chocolate. 

The children love their hot chocolate to finish the 

afternoon! 

 

 

Mud Pancake Recipe. 

The children have written their own mud pie recipe. They have 

displayed them in their forest. 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

GOSH Fundraising continues… 

The GOSH group of children have continued with their 

fundraising efforts this half term too. They held a cookie 

sale on January 26th after school.  

To date we have raised a wonderful £459.20 which is 

halfway to our target of £1000 this year! 

This is to say thank you to the staff of GOSH for their 

wonderful care for one of our year 6 children throughout 

her time here at Tudor.  

 

 

Greek Salad Day! 

As part of their topic about ‘The Greeks’, the children in 

year 6 made their own Greek salads and enjoyed a late 

lunch in the hall. They even made their own flat breads! 

They included olives and Feta cheese. These were new 

tastes for some children but it was a very popular lunch!! 

  

The children took great care with their presentations of 

their salads. Some very creative chefs!! 

  

 

World Book Day Waterstones Visit. 

The Reading Ambassadors from Tudor went to Waterstones 

in town to use some World Book Day tokens and buy some new 

books for us to enjoy reading back at school. They enjoyed 

their visit enormously, were exceptionally polite and proudly 

brought back some new books for us. 

  

The children enjoyed reading the books as well! 

Second Whole School Art Day. 

The children across the whole school are enjoying 

learning about the painting ‘The Girl With The Pearl 

Earring’. We held our second art day on Monday 26th 

February where we all investigated the technique of 

under painting.  

These apples were painted by some children in lower key 

stage 2. They are stunning! 

  

 

 


